
Charles Post - Far Rockaway Former MGP - Additional Soil Vapor Sample  at 1250 Brunswick 
Ave 

  

Charlie,  

To follow up our telephone discussion of last week, we will be collecting (1) additional soil 
vapor sample that was recently requested by the NYSDOH at hardware store garage located 
at 1250 Brunswick Avenue, Far Rockaway, NY.  Attached is a map showing the approximate 
location of the proposed sample.  The soil vapor sampling is tentatively scheduled for June 9 
and 10, 2010.  

Prior to soil vapor point advancement, the area will be cleared of vegetation followed by 
geophysical clearance of the area to ensure no underground utilities are present. Once the 
area is cleared, a soil vapor sampling point will be installed using a hand-held rotary hammer 
and 1-inch tooling. The vapor point will be advanced to about 4 feet below grade, consistent 
with other vapor points at the site. After installation, the point will be purged to prepare for 
sampling. The actual sample will be collected on the following day over an 8-hour period using 
methods outlined in the approved work plan for the site.  

We have confirmed sampling with the property owner and they are on-board with the schedule 
presented above.  
Please advise if you approve this approach and schedule. We look forward to completing the 
remedial investigation and moving things forward at the site.  We expect to issue the soil vapor 
results via email to you and the NYSDOH by July 15, 2010. 

Tom  
<<SV-9 Proposed Location-Hardware Store 6-10.pdf>>  

 
Thomas J. Campbell 
Project Manager 
Site Investigation & Remediation 
National Grid 
175 East Old Country Road 
Hicksville, NY 11801 
516.545.2555 (office) 
516-5452582 (fax) 
Thomas.Campbell@us.ngrid.com  
Please consider the environment before printing this email  
------------------------------------  

 
********************************************************************************

From:    "Campbell, Thomas J." <Thomas.Campbell@us.ngrid.com>
To:    <chpost@gw.dec.state.ny.us>
Date:    6/3/2010 10:03 PM
Subject:    Far Rockaway Former MGP - Additional Soil Vapor Sample  at 1250 Brunswick Ave
CC:    <PCox@ensr.aecom.com>
Attachments:   SV-9 Proposed Location-Hardware Store 6-10.pdf
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This e-mail and any files transmitted with it, are confidential to National Grid and are intended solely for 
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.  If you have received this e-mail in error, 
please reply to this message and let the sender know.

Page 2 of 2Far Rockaway Former MGP - Additional Soil Vapor Sample at 1250 Brunswick Ave

6/7/2010file://C:\Documents and Settings\chpost\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4C0826A5Domai...




	workplan.hw241032.2010-06-03.SV_Sampling_WP
	SV-9 Proposed Location-Hardware Store 6-10.pdf

